
05.08.2017 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Greetings from NIT Rourkela, Odisha 
 

The one week GIAN Course on “Automotive Design Approaches” 

which was scheduled to be held during December 04-09, 2017 with 

International Automotive Designer and Consultant ‘Mr. Boris Fabris’, 

Turin, Italy is temporarily been cancelled since the foreign expert has 

intimated his inability to travel due to his personal reasons. 

The candidates are informed that they may not register to this course till 

any further alternatives are seen. Those who have registered may send their 

account details of NEFT payment to the course coordinator so that their fees 

may be reimbursed. 

For any query, you may contact the course coordinator.  

 

Thanks and regards, 

 

Dr. Mohammed Rajik Khan 

Course Coordinator 

Assistant Professor & Head 

Department of Industrial Design 

National Institute of Technology (NIT) Rourkela 

Rourkela - 769008 

Odisha, India 

 

Tel:       +91-661-246 2853 (O) 3853 (R) 

Mob:     +91-8763655770 

 

e-mail : mdrajik25@gmail.com; khanmr@nitrkl.ac.in 

 


